
NYISO Management Committee Meeting 
August 28, 2003 
 
Motion – Agenda item #10 
 
 Whereas, the Tables of Contents (TOCs) for the ISO OATT and Services Tariffs are not 
up-to-date with changes to the substantive content of the Tariffs. 
 
The Management Committee approves and recommends that the Board authorize the 
Section 205 Filing with FERC to include changes necessary to conform the TOCs for the 
ISO OATT and Services Tariff to Tariff changes that have been approved by or filed with 
FERC. 
 
On a going forward basis, the Management Committee recommends that the Board 
authorize a Section 205 Filing be made with FERC to ensure that the table of contents 
remains accurate, as necessary. 
 
 
 


